
We encourage everyone to 
become a member of the PTA. 
We strive for 100% participation 

from our families. All class parents and
committee members must be a member. 

2019/2020 PTA TEAM 
President – Jennie Porfido 

First V.P. – Karen Perez
Second V.P. - Adrienne Simmons

Treasurer – Barbara Pantiliano
Corres. Secretary – Heather Meli

Recording Secretary – Denise Ejgird

ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Memory Book Committee is in need of pictures.  

 
 

Please email all pictures (on school grounds only) to
lincolnleopardsmemorybook@gmail.com. 
Please put child’s grade/teacher and event
 (for example 3J First Day).
 
Look for a upcoming event:
The Lincoln School PTA are recipients of a Google, Be Intenet Awesome grant. 
We will we be hosting a internet safety family training in February. More
information to come.

Don't have time to scan
receipts? Send your receipts to
school in an envelope labeled

"PTA Box Tops" and we will do
the scanning for you! 

 JANUARY EVENTS
 
1 /6  &  1/7  -  SINGLE SESSION DAYS
1/8  -  DIETITIAN PRESENTATION TO
4TH & 5TH GRADES
1/ 13  &  1/ 14  -  SINGLE SESSION DAYS
1/ 14  -  PTA MEETING
1/ 17  -  PTA MOVIE NIGHT
1/20  -  NO SCHOOL
1/22  -  SCIENCE EXCHANGE
2/1 1  -  INTERNET SAFETY
PRESENTATION
2/26 -  LITERACY NIGHT
2/28  -  FAMILY FUN EVENT
CAMPGAW SNOW TUBING
 

 

 

 

W E B S I T E :  W W W . L I N C O L N S C H O O L P T A . C O M              I N S T A G R A M :  @ L I N C O L N S C H O O L P T A                       
F A C E B O O K :  W W W . F A C E B O O K . C O M / H H - L I N C O L N - S C H O O L - P T A                                                                        

 E M A I L :  L I N C O L N S C H O O L P T A N J @ G M A I L . C O M  
    E M A I L :  J E N N I E . K E N N Y @ G M A I L . C O M  
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Mr. Colangelo
gets slimed!


